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From: Books24u
To: Common Council Executive Committee
Subject: Comments for Item 64778, 3/30/2021
Date: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 2:27:45 PM

Hello City of Madison Common Council Executive Committee,

As far as item # 7.  Update:  City's Response to PFAS Contamination & Remediation Plans - Christine
Baumel, Deputy Mayor, I hope that the information regarding the PFAS in and around the wells near the
Dane County Airport is the latest information regarding the water contamination.  

I support a PFAS Task Force to be created.

Sincerely,

Steve Books,
Madison, WI
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